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Patricia Gerson Davis obituary 6/27/20, 6:26 PM

It is with great sorrow that I 
report the death of Patricia 
Gerson Davis,
beloved class member Great Neck High 
School, '59.

Pat passed away from Covid-19 on Monday, June 22nd in 
Torrance Memorial Hospital. Her long-time husband Dr. 
Albert Isaac Davis died from the same disease on 
Thursday, June 18th. While Al had a rare form of 
Parkinson's and his death was anticipated, Pat was doing 
well and was expected to recover. Her death came as a 
shock to her family and friends. Both will be cremated and 
a memorial service will take place sometime in the future 
at a more appropriate time.

Pat and Al are survived by their three sons, Mark and his 
wife, Jennifer, Larry, and his wife, Jill, and Steven and his 
wife, Fiona. They were devoted grandparents and will be 
sorely missed by their six grandchildren, Jake, Hannah, 
Josh, Mason, Aiden, and Riley.
 

PERSONAL NOTE:  The most recent photo of Patricia 
Gerson Davis, shown above, was taken during the Great 
Neck High School Class of 1959 60th Reunion while 
onboard the Royal Caribbean's Mariner of the Seas cruise 
ship by Mike Arlow, your classmate and webmaster. Pat's 
recent demise, due to the Covid-19 virus, comes as a 
great shock to both my wife, Julia, and myself, as we truly 
enjoyed being with her during our 60th reunion cruise.

I wish to thank our classmate, Barbara Feit Goldberg, for 
assisting me with this unfortunate and untimely obituary.
 

Respectfully submitted, with sympathy,
Michael S. Arlow, friend, classmate, and webmaster.
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